

FALLS CREEK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION SEPTEMBER, 2023 FALL NEWSLETTER

- Our neighborhood is blessed in many ways our abundant trees and foliage are a positive contribution to the environment, we are in a sound financial position, which means no special assessments, we have an ideal location off prestigious Hwy 42 between I-264 and I-265 and our homes are in strong demand, reflecting the rising values.
- On street parking: We ask that everyone minimize parking on the main roads
 throughout the subdivision. Please park on your driveways or in the cul de sacs and do
 not park on sidewalks. Please have guests be sensitive to not park directly across from
 other cars so that EMS and firetrucks are able to travel our streets safely in case of an
 emergency.
- Sidewalks: Sidewalks are owned by Jefferson Metro, and they take care of replacement and repairs, based on their criteria. All homeowners are to clear their sidewalks, as best as possible, in the winter and to clear overgrown foliage that hangs over the sidewalk. Please call Metro Call with any problems that you have with your sidewalk by dialing 311 from either a land line or cell phone.
- Joggers and Walkers: Please be safe as the days get shorter and darkness comes earlier
 by wearing reflective clothing, using the sidewalks and facing traffic if you walk/run in the
 street.
- Street Lights: Call LG&E at 502-589-1444 to report any malfunctioning lights.
- Save the Date: Annual Homeowners Meeting, Monday, January 22, 2024, 6:00 p.m., in the Norton Commons Fire House. More information to follow.
- **COYOTES**: There have been several sightings of coyotes in the neighborhood. Please care take not allow your pets out especially in the evenings even for a short time. We recently had a report of a coyote attack in a neighbor's yard where a deer was attacked and killed.